Bell of Thanks',

The Rochdale Village Bell
Each Sunday in July, 2020 @ 6 pm.
Rochdale Fire Station, Stafford Street, Rochdale MA

As we know, this year has been quite difficult for so many. That is why
for each Sunday during the month of July, the Village Bell of Rochdale
will be rung to show “Thanks” and to recognize ALL Police, Fire, First
Responders, Doctors, Nurses, Healthcare Providers, Frontline workers
and ALL others who are keeping us safe and continue to serve tirelessly
in the fight with Covid-19.

*Any special requests for someone that might have passed due to Covid 19, please contact
us so they can be acknowledged with a special ringing in their honor. For further
information, please call or email to djaygo3@gmail.com or 508-892-1064.

This event is organized by Retired Fire Chief Jacob Menzigian in co-ordination with the
Rochdale Fire Department and the Town of Leicester. Chief Menzigian was part of the
original committee who organized the obtaining and placement of the Rochdale Village
Bell.




